
 

 

 

 
 
 

The Council of the Institution of 
Engineering and Technology, 
Ghana (IET-Ghana) wishes to 
inform its members and the 
general public that all its 
Membership Certificates and 
Professional Stamps issued prior 
to 2019 are being recalled 
effective 28th February 2019. 
Certificates issued to newly 
enrolled members in September 
and November 2018 are however 
exempted. 
 

The recall has been necessitated 
by the migration of the 
membership structure to the new 
one in conformity with the 
dictates of the Engineering 
Council Act, 2011 (Act 819) as 
well as the institution’s new 
Constitution. 
 

By this notice, all members are 
requested to make the necessary 
arrangements for the immediate 
replacement of respective their 
Membership Certificates which  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
have now been streamlined into 

the Professional Engineer, 
Professional Engineering 
Technologist, Engineering 
Technician and Engineering 
Craftsmen categories.  

 

All Engineering Practitioners who 
require Professional Stamps are 
also requested to applying to the 
Secretariat. The new professional 
stamps will reflect the new 
membership categories as 
appropriate for use. 
 

For further information, please 
contact: 
 

The Executive Secretary 
Institution of Engineering and 
Technology, Ghana 
Chalet No. 6, Science Museum 
Compound 
Adabraka, Accra 
 

Tel:          +233-24-501-1883 
      +233-20-823-1883 
GPS:         GA-076-9192 
E-Mail:     ietghana@gmail.com 
Website:  www.ietghana.org  
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